Carla Kramer, AIA - Senior Associate
Carla Kramer, a registered architect with 25 years of professional experience, has been with Acheson
Doyle Partners for eleven years. Carla has served in a leadership role on all phases of design and
construction for educational, religious, institutional and historic rehabilitation and restoration projects.
Since joining ADP, she managed planning through construction for the full renovation of the St. Mary
Star of the Sea Parish House in Brooklyn, NY. The 3-story building accommodates program space for
a private charter school which was carefully integrated with religious functions that remained on the
first floor. Carla also led the project team for the NYU Catholic Center, part of a new Student Center
building at NYU offering contemporary meeting, worship and office spaces for use by students,
faculty and community members.
For the Sisters of Charity in Bronx, NY, Carla oversaw the renovation and addition to the 56,000 sf
Convent Building at the College of Mount Saint Vincent. She was one of the leaders for the master
planning and restoration efforts at Congregation Beth Elohim’s Sanctuary and Temple House buildings
in Park Slope’s historic district. Her additional experience includes the renovation of St. Patrick’s Old
Cathedral Rectory, the exterior restoration of the St. Charles Borromeo School & Rectory, and the
exterior restoration of St. Luke’s Church. Carla is the Project Manager for all projects performed as
part of ADP’s contract with the Port Authority of New York and New Jersey. Carla has worked on
various NYC DDC projects including the Bellerose Library in Queens, NY, the Richmondtown Library
and landmark Tottenville Library in Staten Island, NY, and the Mapleton Library in Brooklyn, NY.
Finally, Carla organizes the in-house ‘lunch and learn’ program for architectural continuing education.
Before joining Acheson Doyle Partners, Carla managed a renovation of the historic 67th Street Branch
of the New York Public Library, one of the original ‘Carnegie’ libraries. She also gained educational
and not-for-profit experience working on several NYC Public Schools and a new home in Long Island
City, Queens for the New York City Outward Bound organization.
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